
Pulpit Announcements 
Seventeenth Sunday of Ordinary Time 

July 25, 2021 
 
 

• The charitable portion of our tithe this weekend will go to the Women’s 
Enrichment Center. This is a local resource for unwed or poverty-stricken 
mothers. We’re happy to support this local effort. 
 

• The flowers in the sanctuary are in memory of Karen Dufrese Govea. May 
she rest in peace. 

 
• This weekend, we offer a blessing to all our grandparents in honor of Saints 

Joachim and Ann, the grandparents of our Lord. Thank you, grandparents, for 
your service to your families and our parish! Happy Feast Day!  
 

• After all our Masses this weekend, free copies of the spiritual masterpiece, 
The Imitation of Christ, will be available in the narthex. The book is made 
possible by a generous donor. The work is a great resource for growth in the 
spiritual life. Be sure to pick up your copy! 

 
• This Sunday, after the 11:00 AM Mass, we’ll have our monthly Fellowship 

Sunday. Please stop by to meet some of your fellow parishioners and have a 
few doughnuts! All are welcome!  

 
• Our weekly parish Bible Study is now on hiatus until September 15 (please 

note the change of date). As a reminder, all our Bible Study sessions can be 
found on our Grace Lily page. 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

https://www.womensenrichmentcenter.com/
https://www.womensenrichmentcenter.com/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=IqKpES8q5Zg&list=PLcJTR1Ov9TcQk8dl4N7TT5NA8LxJAufs5

